

Dear parents/guardians, 

Our February holiday party will be on Tuesday, February 14th. We will participate in a valentine exchange. I have provided a class list below.  

We will be decorating bags in class to use for storage of the valentines. You do not need to provide anything for this. 

Thanks, 
Ms. Weber

	Boys
	Girls

	Camren
	Hailey

	Sibntsib
	Charleen

	Brandon
	Ellie

	Evan
	Shyla

	Waching
	Brooklyn

	Blake
	Peyton

	Noah
	Kaylee

	Joseph
	Alonna

	Brogan
	Ava

	Yizong
	Sydnee

	
	Kaozong 

	
	Tae

	
	



